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Rosenberg Corey

From: Timothy Charles Orr <timothycharlesorr@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 8:34 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: Sen Courtney; Sen.LewFrederick@state.or.us
Subject: HB 2004A Testimony

Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee-- 
 
My name is Tim Orr and I live in NE Portland. I'm writing to express my support for HB 2004A. My 
family has been deeply impacted by rising rents in Oregon, making us wonder if we'll be forced to 
move in the near future due to housing costs. We recently received a no cause eviction notice that 
turned our lives upside down. We had organized our work lives and childcare around where we lived. 
Now that we have this notice, we are struggling to find an affordable home that is near childcare, 
work and friends. We would be protected if we had HB2004A. I urge you to vote yes.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Best,  
Tim  
--  

Tim Orr 
B.A. Community Development, 
Spanish Minor 
Preferred Pronouns: he/him 
Mobile: (971) 400-0749 
Email: timothycharlesorr@gmail.com 

 

 
“Cuando sabemos que tenemos mucho 
que hacer en este mundo, y poco tiempo 
para hacerlo, de ahí saca uno las ganas.”  
__________________________________
 
When we know how much there is to do in 
this world and little time to do it, that is 
where inspiration is found." 
 Dolores Huerta            
                      

   

 
  


